1. Home

Bayview Station Newsletter - August 15, 2018

By Bayview Station August 15, 2018 | 2:51 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Dear residents, merchants, and visitors of the Bayview District. As we end our Summer and move into the Fall months I'd like us to reflect on some of our community policing successes, while also acknowledging there are still challenges ahead. In recent weeks we have seen a sporadic spike in violence. This is of great concern and something I take very serious.

Moving forward I respectfully request that all residents, merchants, and visitors alike be diligent in identifying and more importantly when appropriate reporting information that leads to a more safer community and environment. I look forward to continuing being of resource to the Bayview community and making certain our neighborhoods remain as safe as possible. Thank you and take care.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Escorts Remains of Missing World War II Veteran Staff Sergeant Yuen Hop for Long-Awaited Homecoming 25-019

February 01, 2025 | 11:30 AM

Events

Featured

Announcements

News Release

O.I.S. Town Hall Meeting Scheduled 005-25

January 31, 2025 | 9:30 PM

Events

Featured

Announcements

News Release

43-Year Veteran SFPD Inspector Awarded for Assisting Domestic Violence Victims 25-018

January 31, 2025 | 11:00 AM

Events

Featured

Officer of the Month

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Makes 59 Arrests in DMACC Fugitive Recovery Enforcement Operation 25-017

January 31, 2025 | 12:41 AM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release